
Top things  
to know
about the AES Ohio 
Electric Security Plan
AES Ohio continues to focus on providing safe, 
reliable and sustainable energy solutions, while 
balancing the need to keep costs reasonable 
today and in the future. On August 9, the Public 
Utilities commission of Ohio (PUCO) approved 
our Electric Security Plan (ESP) settlement.  

The ESP is a three-year plan to:

Invest and upgrade our network

Strengthen service reliability 

Provide safeguards for price stability

Increase education of utility assistance programs 

Investments in local economic development

Introduce new programs for green energy  
and electric vehiclesTo learn more about AES Ohio’s Electric 

Security Plan, visit aes-ohio.com/esp



How will this  
impact my bill? 

In December 2022, the PUCO issued its order 
regarding the AES Ohio distribution rate case 
for long-term reliability investments authorizing 
an annual revenue increase of $75.6 million, to 
take effect following approval of the AES Ohio 
Electric Security Plan.

Although the approval of the ESP reflects a 
decrease, the implementation of the approved 
distribution rate for the average residential 
customer using 1,000 kWh on AES Ohio’s 
Standard Service Offer, can expect a monthly 
bill increase of $X.XX. The rates will go into 
effect [date].

Facts
	Æ AES Ohio has the lowest rates among the investor-owned 

utilities in the state. 

	Æ AES Ohio created a bill calculator to estimate and plan for 
the impact on their bill based on electricity usage and the 
new rates.

	Æ AES Ohio makes significant investments in the Miami Valley. 
We do not pass on the cost of our community investments 
or advertising to customers.

	Æ AES Ohio is committed to accelerating the future of energy 
for our customers while ensuring we meet the needs of 
reliability, affordability and sustainability.


